Adam Turner

From: S J ADELSTEIN <tayadelstein@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 12:57 PM

To: Adam Turner

Subject: chappy tower

To whom it may concern:

We think that the cell tower proposed for Chappagquiddick is a sensible project which should improve
connectivity and safety for island visitors and residents. (We have been summer residents of Chappy
for 50 years.)

Thank you for your consideration, Mary and Jim Edelstein




